
 

NOTICE 
Town of Groveland 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Groveland Town Board will hold a special meeting on August 20, 2019 at 

7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall at 4955 Aten Road.  

The Town Board will hold a public information meeting for the purpose of discussing the planning and 

possible establishment of several Water Districts.  The areas currently being evaluated were selected 

based on public interest and the availability to the recently installed mains.  Letters for the informational 

meeting have been sent to property owners in the area where potential districts may be established. 

Please contact the Town Clerk at (585) 243-1750 if you did not receive a letter regarding the 

informational meeting.    

 

Run date: August 14, 2019 
Kimberly Burgess, Town Clerk 
 

 


